July 12,2021

Brain Gibson

Chair, Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee

London ON

Dear Brian,

I wish to tender my formal resignation from the Community Safety and Crime Prevention Committee. Having missed three consecutive meetings, I have technically resigned already, however I wanted to provide an apology for these circumstances. The scheduling of these meetings during my regular workday has proven to be a barrier for me to attend these past 18 months.

I wish you and the other members of the committee every success moving forward.

Kindest regards,

Bruce Rankin